Position:	VP of Professional Development
Term: 	Through December 31, 2020
Hours: 	Approximately 10 per month

[bookmark: _GoBack]The IIBA Austin Chapter is looking for a new Vice President of Professional Development. This person will fill the remainder of the 2019-2020 term and will be appointed by the Board of Directors. IIBA Austin is the local chapter of International Institute of Business Analysis® (IIBA®), a professional organization with chapters in 40+ countries.
The VP of Professional Development will create the strategy for the Chapter’s educational programs, including determining the types of events to hold and securing speakers for monthly Chapter meetings. This is a voting position.
IIBA Austin’s flagship event is the Austin Business Analysis Development Day (ATX BADD). The VP of Professional Development will either serve as the event chairperson or may identify and appoint a volunteer to serve as Chairperson. The previous Chairperson will be a member of the organizing committee and will assist in coaching the new Chairperson and in pursuing speakers, as needed.
In addition to setting strategy and organizing ATX BADD, the responsibilities of this role are:
· Secure speakers for monthly Chapter meetings and introduce speakers at the meetings
· Assist in planning 1-2 evening events in 2020
· Identify and organize other training opportunities, including study groups, prep classes, or one-off training courses
This position requires an understanding of the scope of the business analysis role, as described by the Business Analysis Body of Knowledge®, to help in selecting appropriate speakers. The ideal candidate will hold an IIBA certification, particularly the CBAP® or CCBA®.
All Board members are expected to attend each month’s Chapter meeting and each month’s Board of Directors meeting. The Chapter meetings are held on Fridays at noon in NW Austin. The Board meeting time and day will be determined by the full Board but have traditionally been on Saturday mornings from 9-11 AM. Board members must be members in good standing of IIBA and of the Austin Chapter for the entirety of their term.
